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TO: TRMC Health Care Providers 
 
FROM: Sergey Smirnov, TRMC Laboratory Services – Manager  
 
DATE: November 22, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Consolidation of ESR Testing  
 
 
 
Dear Health Care Providers, 
 
Effective November 23rd, 2021, all ESR testing will be performed at Rogue Regional 
Medical Center with expected turnaround time of four to six hours.    
TRMC Laboratory will continue to offer CRP testing for detection of acute inflammatory 
responses as an in-house test with expected turnaround time of 0.5 hours.   
Please reach out to Dr. Gailey, Laboratory Medical Director or Sergey Smirnov, TRMC 
Laboratory manager, if you have any questions or need more details on this 
consolidation initiative.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sergey Smirnov 
TRMC Laboratory Services, Manager. 
 
   
 
 
 


